Government of West Bengal
Memo No. §5-CS/2020 Dated 27/03/2020

To,
Municipal Commissioner, KMC
District Magistrate(All)

Sub: Taking care of Stranded Workers

Sir,

It has come to notice that there are few stranded migrant workers at different
parts of the state. Due to complete lockdown situation, it is not possible to
move out these workers at present and hence, you are requested to take up
with employers to arrange for proper fooding/lodging arrangements at their
place of work/stay and regular payment of wages so that they can procure
essential items.

Norms of SOCIAL DISTANCING should be strictly maintained.

Yours sincerely

Chief Secretary



